ill
This week we have started to make
our marionette puppets. We had to
use split pins 1o join the different
parts, then we learned how to
measure and
mark our wood
to the correct
size. We cut it
carefully using a
hacksaw.

ERP:

In ERP3 we have been continuing our topic of
Alice in Wonderland. We have made delicious
sandwiches and written invitations ready for
our Teddy Bear’s Tea Party next week. In
ERP2 we have been designing and making our
own ice lollies. We wrote instructions and really
enjoyed tasting our lollies! In ERP1 we have
been looking at how to keep ourselves healthy,
looking at what we eat, exercise and what
makes us happy.




